Leppala, Steve

From: Leppala, Steve

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 1998 4:54 PM

To: Schmitt, Mark Ly

Subject: Petrofund Reduction forL.-3534, Junction Food-N-Fuel, Curtis Oil .
Mark:

| met with the consultant for this site today. They are moving ahead with the approved corrective actions.
Because the corrective actions for this site has been (they replaced a drinking water well) and will yet be (injection
of ORC) rather expensive, the consultant again begged that the existing 25% cooperation reduction be removed. |
again explained that we prefer that the Petro Board make that decision. When he countered that my opinion can
make a big difference, | did agreed that the RP is indeed now cooperative and | personally had no problem with
this reduction going away. They expect that this site will be on the agenda at the August board meeting. Since |
will be on vacation during that meeting, | said that | would pass along my thoughts to you. (Those were it.)

Let me know if you have any questions.

Steve
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